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From: greg@advancedfireandelectronic.com
To: foil; backflow@ecwa.org
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Advanced Fire - 318 Pearl Street Buffalo, NY - ALL Backflow Preventer FAIL
Date: Monday, November 6, 2023 2:58:52 PM
Attachments: Advanced Fire - Backflow Preventer Fail.pdf

Connor,

See attached

As a courtesy and just as a FYI again, the Fire Line, Fire Line Bypass and the Domestic Back Flow
Preventers have ALL failed and are really in operable since 2021 and really need to be replaced –
we have advised / quoted the customer with No Response and will leave it in your hands.

Let us know if you need the building owners information, Greg.

Sincerely,

Greg Shepard
Advanced Fire and Electronic Systems NY
GT Fire Protection of NY
1450 Olean Road
South Wales, NY. 14139
GM Low Voltage Division / Engineer / Sales
Office – (716) 777-4124
Cell – (716) 489-6465
Fax – (716) 706-1216
Greg@AdvancedFireandElectronic.com
NYSF Alarm License 12000067418
Ohio State Fire Alarm License FPC17-10030672
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